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GOVERNMENT HOUSE ' é
PORTO RICO ' )

September 24, 1913.

My dear Hayor Todd:

As I shall be leawving Porto

Rico permanently October lst, I take

pleasure in sending you, undeér sep-

. arate coper, my photograph, in token

ef my appreciation of your attitude

as a public official, and in remem-—

brance of our eordial personael -rela-

tions-

Hith kindest regards and best

wishes for your, future success aend

happiness, I am * .

Very sincerely yours, .

P

Hon. Robert H. Todd,

San Juan, Ps R.
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